
Hector Colon's Confirmation 

Supervisors,

I approve of Hector Colon's re­appointment as DHHS Director for a two year term with the understanding 
that this vote takes place today and does not set a precedent for other confirmations.  

For the record, I remain extremely proud of the work Hector has done and I believe that opinion is shared 
by the many supporters who testified in favor of his full four­year term reconfirmation. 

Chris Abele

ChrisAbele, 

Thu 9/22/2016 12:14 PM 

To:DL CBRD CtyBrd Supervisors <CBRDCtyBrdSupervisors@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; 

Cc:Koltun, Raisa <Raisa.Koltun@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Colon, Hector <Hector.Colon@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; 
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